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1st May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

You are invited to join the Danemill community for their VE Day picnic lunch. 

 

To commemorate the 80th anniversary of VE Day, we are inviting parents and carers to join us for a picnic 
lunch on the field on Thursday 8th May between 11.30am and 1pm.  

Our main playground gates will be opened at 11.30am. All you need to do is bring a picnic and a blanket 
and join your children on the field for lunch.  

For those children who have school dinners, the kitchen will be providing a cold buffet which needs to be 
ordered as normal through School Grid. The children will then collect it in takeaway containers and be able 
to eat outside with the rest of the school - fingers crossed for the weather! 

Cakes and ice-creams will also be available to purchase by all adults and children between 12 and 1pm – 
prices will range between 50p and £1.  

If you would like to join us, please complete the booking form below by Wednesday 7th May.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=7cXzqZdY-
kCCZ246vAAaNEvfGUGp8b5FpwXoHEjrDAVUNzJQV0E3QklZNkY4ODVCWkVXUFA3OEo1RS4u  

The children area also invited to wear red, white or blue for the occasion.  

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 8th May.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Laura Hackett  
Headteacher  
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